
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – May 9, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 
 
Happy early Mother’s Day to all you Moms! This week I connected with Cori Wicklund, our Ophthalmic 
Assistant Instructor. Cori and I discussed homeschooling, podcasts, competency based education (CBE), 
how she claims to “run a little” despite logging 10 miles on her runs, and how excited her program is to 
be in the year 2020! 
 
Thanks, Paul 
 
And I have no clue why the below message is saying I am sharing highlights with you…I am still learning. 
The entire connection was a highlight! 


